
 
 

 
From: CraigF199@aol.com [mailto:CraigF199@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 11:36 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: WBQM-LP - BSTA-20100408ABA 
 
Dear Mr. Habib, 
  
Thank you for speaking to me today regarding the STA request referenced above for WBQM-LP 
(#22797) to operate in the digital mode. 
  
To clarify the request it is for a "simple" mask filter on channel 3, with 300 watts ERP utilizing the 
existing licensed antenna system. 
  
If there are any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Craig Fox 
Renard Communications Corp. 
Syracuse, NY 
  
  
  
  


